
From:                            noreply@prudtrade.com
Sent:                              Thursday, 07 September 2023 10:50
To:                                 enriqueaguilera2008@hotmail.es
Subject:                         Important Update on Payment Processing at Prudtrade

Dear Valued Customers,

We want to keep you informed about some important changes happening at Prudtrade. Due to updates in our 
payment processing system, there have been some delays in processing payouts. We apologize for any 
inconvenience this may have caused you.

Current Status

We have successfully concluded the initial phase of our payment gateway update. In the interim, until all is fully 
operational, we will be manually processing all payouts to ensure that everyone receives their funds in a timely 
manner.

Customer Support

Should you encounter any issues or have any concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to our support team at 
admin@prudtrade.com. Your satisfaction is our top priority, and we're here to assist you.

Community Support

We appreciate your continued support and patience during this transition. We understand that changes like these 
can generate concerns, and we assure you we are committed to maintaining the high level of service you've come 
to expect from Prudtrade.

Final Words

We're aware that some online monitors may flag us during this period, but rest assured that we are working 
diligently to remain a stable platform for all our users. We will not let these challenges deter us from providing 
you with excellent service.

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. We look forward to serving you better with our new 
and improved payment system.

Best regards,
The Prudtrade Team


